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North Sydney Public School 
Works notification                                     May 2022  

 
The upgrade of North Sydney Public School is funded by the NSW Government’s COVID-19 
Recovery Plan to deliver students the latest educational facilities and support the growing 
community.  
                                                       
Power restored 
  
North Sydney Public School has its permanent electricity source restored, as works to 
repair the school’s damaged powerlines were completed on Saturday, 7 May 2022.   
  
Works to remediate the small trench dug between the McHatton and River buildings, 
which was required to reroute powerlines to the River Building have also been completed. 
This area has been checked for safety and the play space returned to students.  
  
With the school’s power now restored, the generator and its safety fencing have been 
removed from the staff car park.  
  
School Infrastructure NSW apologises for any inconvenience caused during these 
necessary works and would like to thank the community for their patience while the works 
were carried out. 
  
  
Community Information Session 
 
In the coming weeks, School Infrastructure NSW will hold a community information 
session at the school to meet with parents, carers and the community to discuss the 
ongoing construction works.  
 
Further details on this opportunity to meet the construction project team will be provided 
shortly. 
 
If you have questions or concerns about our works, please contact School Infrastructure 
NSW via email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or phone 1300 482 651.  
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